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Dear Parents, 
Government advised on 6th January, that Childcare settings were permitted to remain open on a restricted basis, to offer services to the children of essential workers and to vulnerable children only.
Parents are advised that this service remains available to eligible children throughout the current restrictions.   As we have no demand for our service from vulnerable children/children of essential workers this week we are remaining closed.   However, should an eligible child require childcare, during the current restrictions, please contact us immediately and we will facilitate you.

Yours Sincerely, 

Manager/Chairperson

